
 

Pictured here is my son, CJ, having a blast during his speech session with his Northwest AEA speech and 
language pathologist, who borrowed a literacy kit for the book “Crazy Pizza Day” for use during his 
session today – Feb. 20, 2024. She borrowed it from our local NWAEA media lending library.  

AEA’s allow resources like this to be available to a wide variety of students throughout the state! Can you 
imagine if each school district had to buy each literacy kit the AEAs provide? 
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